
JEFFERSON TOWNSHIP  
Special Meeting 
Carsonville Fire Company Building 
August 26, 2021  
 
CALL TO ORDER 
The August 26, 2021 Special Meeting of the Jefferson Township Board of Supervisors was 
called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman Alan Loesch. Members present: Chairman Alan 
Loesch,  Supervisor Keith Crum, Sec/Treas, Robyn Loesch; Halifax Postmaster; there were 23 
guests,  
 
 
PERSON TO BE HEARD – NONE 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS  - Alan Loesch made a presentation about the Township project to name 
private lanes to bring them into compliance with current 911 address format. It is important thar 
emergency services has a correct address to find people during an emergency. The Township 
is looking at naming lanes with two or more dwellings on a single lane/driveway. There are 
approximately eighteen private lanes that need to be named and addressed. The Township 
contacted residents and cabin owners to come to this meeting, or contact the Township by 
email. We hope to work with the residents to choose an acceptable lane name, and the 
Township will be buying and erecting the lane signs. The Halifax Postmaster also discussed 
the need to update addresses to an acceptable format, especially since all of the local mail is 
machine sorted in Harrisburg.  
 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT – There was a general discussion by the Supervisors and the local 
citizens about the proposed address changes. 
 

 

ADJOURNMENT – Alan Loesch motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Keith Crum. 
All were in favor and the meeting adjourned at 8:30 .P.M. 
 
Robyn Loesch 
Secretary/Treasurer 


